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House Democratic Caucus to Meet with Interested
Parties Ahead of Special Session on Gaming

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Special Session 2021A on Gaming to consider legislation
that would ratify the 2021 Gaming Compact between the Seminole Tribe of Florida
and the State of Florida, as well as other gaming-related legislation, will take place
May 17-21, 2021.
 
In preparation for Special Session 2021A on Gaming, the House Democratic Caucus
has formed an internal committee with the purpose of meeting with interested parties
and stakeholders from across the state of Florida to discuss their views about the
Gaming Compact in order to make informed decisions that will benefit all Floridians.
 
Representative Nicholas Duran (D-Miami) and Representative Joseph
Geller (D-Aventura) are spearheading the internal committee on gaming.
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